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Up and coming shoots: See 
NFAS or shoots website for 

latest information.

I have been to look at another site in case we have to move 
because of the road. But until we know where the road is going, 
this is just an investigation for now.

Hopefully by Tuesday 6th 
October, Green course will 
no longer have faces, all will 
be foam.

Thanks to the archers that 
supplied unwanted arrows for 
new members.

Thanks to all who helped with the various aspects of building 
backstops and targets. Special thanks to Graham and his 
quad bike and trailer.

Future plans are to relay Blue and Green courses.

MOAN: Smoking on courses is still going on PLEASE stop this 
now. Litter in the form of paper tissues which at this time is 
even more important that you take them home.

The phantom target mover and deforestation archer is at it 
again. If you do not like a shot, don’t take it. 

I was sent a photo to 
put here of an archer 
up a tree retrieving a 
lady’s arrow. GDPR 
stops me publishing the 
photo until I have the 
archers permission. But 
it must be noted that  
gentlemen still exist. We now have 85 members.

The visit by the SDNP ranger 
and a local archaeologist was 
a waste of time as the 
archaeologist had not done her 
homework.

Kitchen to be used to boil 
water only. All food to be 
taken home.
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